Sonja Birr

From:

Kristopher Kouba < kristopher_kouba@yahoo.com>

Sent: To: Sunday, June 30, 2024 11:53 AM Curtis Hall; Justin Nickels; Sonja Birr

Cc:

Dan Koski

Subject:

Re: External: Skatepark Update

OK, thank you Sonja. I will be there.

I'll reach out to West Foundation this week to see if they would like to join us at the meeting. Will let you know after I hear back there.

Thanks again everyone!

- Kris

On Thursday, June 27, 2024 at 04:25:01 PM CDT, Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org> wrote:

The next Public Infrastructure Committee Meeting will be on Wednesday, August 7th at 6:30 p.m. It will be held at City Hall, 900 Quay Street, in the Council Chambers.

Thank you!



Sonja Birr | DPI Administrative Assistant

City of Manitowoc | Engineering Dept

920.686.6909 | F: 920.686.6906

www.manitowoc.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.

From: Kristopher Kouba < kristopher kouba@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 2:14 PM

To: Curtis Hall <chall@manitowoc.org>; Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org> **Cc:** Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Re: External: Skatepark Update

Excellent, what date and time is the meeting?

Thanks everyone!

- Kris

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, June 27, 2024, 1:43 PM, Curtis Hall < chall@manitowoc.org > wrote:

Yes, will do.

Thanks,



Curtis Hall | City of Manitowoc Parks and Recreation Division Manager 3330 Custer Street Manitowoc, WI 54220 Phone: (920) 686-3061

Our Mission: The Manitowoc Parks and Recreation Divisions are committed to improving the quality of life for all Manitowoc's residents and visitors. This is accomplished by providing and promoting well maintained parks, facilities, and public open spaces as well as offering a variety of lifelong recreational opportunities and special events for people of all ages.

From: Justin Nickels < jnickels@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 1:39 PM

To: 'Kristopher Kouba' < kristopher kouba@yahoo.com>

Cc: Curtis Hall < chall@manitowoc.org >; Dan Koski < dkoski@manitowoc.org >; Sonja Birr

<sbirr@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: External: Skatepark Update

Absolutely yes to all.

Curt, can you get this on the next PI agenda?



Mayor Justin M. Nickels

City of Manitowoc, WI www.manitowoc.org inickels@manitowoc.org

(920) 686-6980

Assistant: Haelee Tlachac Facebook: Mayor Justin Nickels

Twitter: @mantymayor

From: Kristopher Kouba < kristopher kouba@yahoo.com >

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 1:38 PM To: Justin Nickels < inickels@manitowoc.org> Cc: Curtis Hall <chall@manitowoc.org> Subject: Re: External: Skatepark Update

Understandable. Yes, I'm on board with that. Is the August meeting something I could attend, or is that a closed meeting? Would it be helpful if we could get a west foundation board member there as well, assuming that's allowed?

Thanks!

- Kris

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, June 27, 2024, 1:19 PM, Justin Nickels <inickels@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Hey Kris -

Glad they are interested!

However, at this point, I would not be able to write a letter on my own. I would need council approval, especially with the words "intend to include this in the 2025 budget". While personally I want to make it work, I cannot hold the city to that.

Maybe we should take this to the Public Infrastructure Committee for discussion and hopefully approval.

They don't meet again until August....

Thoughts?



Mayor Justin M. Nickels

City of Manitowoc, WI www.manitowoc.org jnickels@manitowoc.org (920) 686-6980

Assistant: <u>Haelee Tlachac</u> Facebook: <u>Mayor Justin Nickels</u>

Twitter: @mantymayor

From: Kristopher Kouba < kristopher kouba@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 12:26 PM
To: Justin Nickels < jnickels@manitowoc.org
Cc: Curtis Hall < chall@manitowoc.org
Subject: Re: External: Skatepark Update

Good Afternoon Gentlemen,

The west foundation contacted me today. They are interested in supporting the skatepark project, but the board tabled the discussion today because they need a letter from the city confirming the cities support of the project.

I understand the city needs to pass the 2025 budget with the funds for the skatepark included for the city contribution to go through.

Mayor Nickels - can you draft a letter stating your support for the "idea" and the intention to include this project in the 2025 city budget? I'm not sure what verbiage they need, precisely. But I'll run it by John Jaggeman before sending it to the west foundation.

Let me know if you have any questions or need more info here.

Thanks!

- Kris

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, June 13, 2024, 7:15 PM, Justin Nickels <<u>inickels@manitowoc.org</u>> wrote:

Awesome!

Mayor Justin M. Nickels City of Manitowoc

> On Jun 12, 2024, at 9:19 PM, Kristopher Kouba kristopher kouba@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi fellows,

Hope you're enjoying the summer so far. Just figured I'd drop a note to keep you in the loop on the skatepark project progress.

I submitted the grant request to the west foundation last week and they are reviewing now. I'll let you know when I know more. Let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

Thanks!

-Kris

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.